
Franklin  Street  Properties
Announces  the  Selection  of
its Development Team for the
Proposed Redevelopment of the
TCF  Bank  Building  Site  in
Downtown  Minneapolis,
Minnesota
July 16, 2014 – Franklin Street Properties Corp. (“FSP”) (nyse
mkt:FSP) announced today the selection of its development team
to lead the proposed redevelopment of the TCF Bank Building
site located at 801 Marquette Avenue in downtown Minneapolis
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